
www.uwbc.org  

uwgalv.org  

uwgcm.org 

For information about disaster recovery resources, visit your local  

United Way website. 

Additional Resources: 

¶ United Way HelpLine: 211 

¶ FEMA : 1-800-621-3362 or www.DisasterAssistance.gov  

¶ American Red Cross: Local Houston Office - 1-866-526-8300  



Give general assistance where needed. 

¶ Help with administrative tasks. 

¶ Fold newsletters. 

¶ Assemble manuals. 

¶ Work special events and exhibits. 

¶ Get training to speak at events and teach classes. 

¶ Hours are flexible.   

Lend a hand in our Second Chance Thrift Shop    

¶ Proceeds fund educational programs. 

¶ Bring a friend and volunteer together. 

¶ Bond with others and make new friends while serving your community. 

¶ Community service hours available. 

Help via our Helpline Information & Referral Program.  

¶ Answer the phone and provide resources to families and individuals who have mental 

health conditions. 

¶ Talk directly to those in our community who need our help. 

¶ Experience the sense of well-being by being a part of the solution. 

¶ Learn to listen in a supportive way.  

¶ Help others.  
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WEDNESDAY  12/20/17     
Newsletter Folding 
NAMI GC Office 
Alvin, TX 
 
12/25/17ð1/2/18 
Thrift Shop closed 
 
12/25/17, 12/26/17, & 1/1/18 
NAMI GC Office closed 
 
 
FRIDAY 5/4/18 
NAMI GC Conference 
Nessler Center 
Texas City, TX               
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281-585-3100  

888-554-2264 

409-944-4328 

namigc@namigulfcoast.org 

www.namigulfcoast.org 
 

PO Box 4096 Alvin, TX 77512 

2206 N Gordon Alvin, TX 77511 

 

6th Fl. Shearn Moody Plaza 

Galveston, TX 77550 

The Voice for Mental Illness in Galveston and Brazoria Counties! 

Page 2 - Upcoming Events; 
Monthly Support Groups and 
Conference Call 
 
Page 3 - Support Events 
 
Page 4 - Upcoming Education 
Classes 
 
Pages 5 - 85th Texas Legislative 
Overview 
 
Page 6 - Donate with Amazon 
Smile 
 
Page 7 - Second Chance Thrift 
Shop, December  2017 Sales 
                                  

 

This is a wonderful time of the year. The weather in Southeast Texas is glorious, 

and the holidays are just around the corner.  I especially love Thanksgiving;     

being with family and friends to enjoy a fabulous meal reminds us how blessed 

we are. But, it has been a very rough time for so many of our NAMI families this 

year because of Hurricane Harvey, and I know many of you are still living in   

chaos or temporary housing. It will take months before your lives get back to 

normal.  

 

We want to offer as much help as we can with our monthly support groups, our 

HelpLine and classes like Psychological First Aid. If you, a friend or a loved one 

is struggling, I urge you to call our office and see what NAMI Gulf Coast can do 

to help. Sometimes it just helps to talk or perhaps we can help find the         

community resources that you may need. You can also find a list of resources on 

our website.  

 

As some of you may know, the NAMI building sustained damage during the 

storm, and we had to close the office and our thrift shop for over two weeks.   

We also had to re-schedule our October conference.  We were able to do our    

Fil-a-Sac for 400 people and we had over 120 guests at our Thanksgiving Feast 

with the help of the  wonderful folks at St Michaelõs Episcopal Church. We want 

to thank them for making it a great event and to thank the HOSA volunteers for 

helping with the Fil-a-Sac.  

 

To continue the good work that NAMI does each year, we are asking if you would 

be so kind to support us by donating a tax-deductible check to NAMI Gulf Coast. 

Your check helps pay for our educational classes, advocacy and support for our 

families and individuals with mental illness.  We wish you all happy holidays and 

thank you for your support. 

 

Irene Stone,  President of the Board  
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ALVIN  
      INDIVIDUAL GROUP 
3rd Thurs Every Month 

Thursday, 12/21//17  4:00 - 5:30PM 

Westover Cove - 2200 MustangðAlvin 

 

LAKE JACKSON  
FAMILY & INDIVIDUAL GROUP 

2nd Thurs Every Month 

Thursday, 12/14/17   6:00 - 7:30PM 

CHI St. Lukeôs Health Care 

100 Medical DriveðLake Jackson 

LA MARQUE  
FAMILY & INDIVIDUAL GROUP 

2nd Mon Every Month 

Monday, 1/8/18   6:00 - 7:30PM 

St. Michael's Episcopal Church                                                      

1601 Lake RoadðLa Marque 

NO DECEMBER MEETING 

GALVESTON 
FAMILY & INDIVIDUAL GROUP  

1st Tues Every Month 

Tuesday, 12/5/17  6:00 - 7:30PM 

Moody Methodist Church  

2803 53rd StreetðGalveston            

Looking for help?  
Need Support? 

Attend our Family and Individual Support Meetings 

December  2017 Topic: Starting the New Year Mentally Healthy  

      Conference Call  
 

           Thursday, December 21, 2017 at 6:00pm     

 
  Canõt make it to a support group this month? Help manage your holiday                     

stress! Join our call! 

 

Topic: Starting the New Year Mentally Healthy 
 

Dial In Number: (641) 715-3570      Access Code: 453534    

             

Register online so we know who to expect, or call our office and let us know 

NAMI Gulf Coast Holiday Hours 
 

The Second Chance Thrift Shop will be closed 
 

December 25, 2017-January 2, 2018 

 
NAMI Office will be closed 

 
December 25-26, 2017 & January 1, 2018 
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NAMI Gulf Coast Holiday Support Events 

Fil-a-Sac ð Fil-a-Sac is a community collaborative event of     

donated hygiene items, small novelties, and other goodies, 

such as socks, instant soup, and packets of hot chocolate mix. 

These sacks are then delivered to individuals with mental      

illness. Twenty years ago, NAMI Gulf Coast started this event 

with only 25 sacks, and now over 400 sacks are filled each 

year with the help of our amazing volunteers and donors. 

 

Thanksgiving Feast ð Every year, NAMI Gulf Coast invites        

individuals living with mental illness and their families to a  

wonderful home-cooked Thanksgiving Feast. Attendees enjoy 

food, fellowship, games, and prizes. Special thanks to St. 

Michaelõs Episcopal Church for hosting the event and providing 

an excellent meal! 

Alvin High School HOSA Volunteers 

Ridge Point High School HOSA Volunteers 

Fil-a-Sac Bags 


